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Board of Police Commissioners – Request Regarding Board 
Membership 
 

Recommendation of the Committee 
That the City Solicitor be instructed to amend Bylaw No. 7531, The Saskatoon Board of 
Police Commissioners Bylaw in accordance with Option 2 as outlined in the report of the 
City Solicitor dated October 18, 2021, to indicate that preference for one member-at-
large position on the Board be given to a qualified applicant from the Indigenous 
community. 

 
History 
The Governance and Priorities Committee, at its meeting held on October 18, 2021, 
considered a report of the City Solicitor regarding the above. 
 
Attachment 
Report of the City Solicitor dated October 18, 2021 


